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ZAMBIA’S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF THE UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA, 5TH NOVEMBER, 2021.

Madam President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of the United Republic of Tanzania to the Third UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive national report and update provided.
We commend Tanzania for having accepted to implement 131 recommendations and 2 recommendations in part at the adoption of the Second National UPR Report in September, 2016. 
We also commend Tanzania  for its continued effort in addressing domestic violence. We further commend Tanzania for enforcing all laws prohibiting violence against women and girls including rape and Female Genital Mutilation.

In the spirit of a constructive engagement, Zambia wishes to recommend to Tanzania the following:

1. To  ratify the convention against torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment.
2. To review the legislative framework and ensure that it sufficiently addressed trafficking in body parts of persons with albinism.
3. To prohibit all forms of corporal punishment.
4. To address gender- based violence.

We wish to conclude by wishing Tanzania a successful review.

I thank you Madam President.
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